Peter Burge-Lopez

ANNANDALE 2038
September 15 2019

Director,

Transport Assessments Planning Services,
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment,
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY 2001

Dear Sir,

Re: M4/MS5 Link

The “Annandale Street Heritage Precinct” has been enjoyed by the residents

and the community.

Currently the northern end is concluded by harbour views, back dropped by a

city vista.
If this M4/MS5 Link is constructed, this will be obscured.

Please do not proceed.

Yours faithfully,






